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Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2024 12:13 PM
To: Cespedes, Christopher
Subject: FW: Stop Lights in CCTC

 

From: Andrew Busch < xxxxxx@umich.edu>  
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2024 6:27 PM 
To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < xxxxxx@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Stop Lights in CCTC 
 

 
Dear Ann Arbor Transportation Commission,  
I am reaching out because the situation with the crosswalk near CCTC needs to be fixed. It backs up 
busses way too much, and is completely avoidable. Additionally, it puts pedestrians at risk because 
cars/busses are forced to push their way through and hope that the pedestrians all let them through. 
Please install stop lights or at least get a traffic cop working there during peak hours. 
Sincerely,  
Andrew Busch 
 
 
Andrew Busch 
University of Michigan Class of 2026  
College of Engineering - Computer Science and Engineering 
xxxxxx@umich.edu | LinkedIn 

 
 

 This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions 
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.  


